
 

February 29, 2016 
 
VIA FAX 
Ms. Megan Morris 
Claims Adjuster 
LexisNexis 
FAX No.: 800-934-6449 

 
RE: 16-FOIA-024 Accident Oak Forest 11/24/2015; TRAN #557127267  

 
Dear Ms. Morris: 
 
We are in receipt of your request under the Illinois Freedom of Information Act, 5 ILCS 140/1 et seq. 
 
On February 2, 2016, we received your request for a report involving Lucille Bergstrom and John P. 
Groth regarding an accident which occurred at 159th Cicero, Oak Forest, Illinois on November 24, 2015 
at 4:45 p.m. (“Request”). 
  
After performing a diligent search of Metra’s records, we have been unable to locate any records 
responsive to your Request.  Metra’s Police Department (“MPD”) does not have any record of this 
incident, nor any record of the individuals involved.  Given the location, MPD suggested that the Oak 
Forest Police Department may have handled this matter.  You may contact the City of Oak Forest by 
writing to:  
 

Freedom of Information Officer 
City of Oak Forest 
15440 South Central Avenue 
Oak Forest, Illinois 60452 
Telephone: 708-687-4050 

 
If I can be of further assistance to you, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Sincerely, 
 

 
Kathleen E. Haton 
Freedom of Information Officer 
FOIA@metrarr.com 
FOIA Hotline #312-663-3642 
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